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This reminder is for all swim team members to please meet quickly in Ms. Kyle's room 
(Room 166) at the lunch bell to finalize their events for the district Swim Meet. 
 
Any grade 8 students interested in playing on the school volleyball team this year, 
please meet Mr Ingelman in the gym today at 12:40 (after eating your lunch). 
 
Hello Designers and Photographers. Today will be the first official meeting of the 
yearbook club!  Photographers and Designers are all welcome to this first meeting of 
the year.  See you in the DMA room at 12:40 
 
The Terry Fox Run/Walk will take place this Thursday in the afternoon.  We are doing 
a “Toonies for Terry" fundraiser in school during the final week of September.  Please 
dig into your piggy banks and make a personal donation to your homeroom teacher 
some time this week.  We are hoping for at least $2 from each student and staff 
member at Hillcrest.  Thank you for your generosity!! 
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